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No.RW-24011/2/89/RMP _ Dated the 20th July, 1989.
To '
All Regional Officers, All Regional Superintending Engineers(M), at Bangalore, Calcutta, Jaipur, Guwabhati,
Lucknow, All Engineer Liaison Officers.
Subject: Use of Hot Mix Plants on National Highway Works.
Reference: Ministry’s letter. No. RW-24011/2/89-RMP dated 1st May, 1989.

Please refer to Ministry’s letter mentioned above wherein it was requested that the Hot Mix Plants in your
jurisdiction may be inspected and the information furnished to Ministry in the prescribed format by 30th June,
~ 1989. Somehow this information has not been received yet.

2. It has been observed from some of the interim replies received from the Regional Officers that they have
requested the State PWDs to collect the information in the prescribed format and submit the same to them for
compilation and forwarding to the Ministry. This is not correct as the information is to be furnished by R.Os/
ELOs/SEs(M) on their owns independent of the State PWDs,

3. The necessity of inspecting each and every Hot Mix Plant by the Regional Officers themselves and

submission of the information in the prescribed format had been explained during the recent Regional Officer’s

meeting held at New Delhi on 4th and 5th July 1989. It is therefore again requested that each and every bigger
hot mix plant may please be inspected and information furnished in the prescribed format by 30th Sept. 1989
positively. The matter may be accorded high priority.




